Dear Partner.

We are looking forward to receiving your students at our faculty of Psychology and Neuroscience at Maastricht University!

Attached you will find the application form and all the information about the courses we teach. (Please note that this is a provisional overview) In the attached form students can indicate which courses they would like to follow at our faculty of Psychology and Neuroscience. The new Electives Guide will be available in June 2011.

During the orientation week, which will take place one week before the start of the fall semester, students get a training called: Problem Based Learning.

They will receive 2 ECTS for this training. The Introduction week is compulsory.

Students who will study at our faculty are recommended to book a room in our guesthouse as soon as possible, because the rooms are quickly full.

To book a room, please visit this website www.maastrichtuniversity.nl/guesthouse or www.maastrichthousing.com

At the moment we are working on some updates to put on our website. We hope that all information about the new semester will be online in a couple of weeks. More practical information about studying in Maastricht can be found on the following website: www.maastrichtuniversity.nl/fpn

Please take note of the deadline of the fall semester; we have to receive all application forms and documents **before May 31 2011**.

As soon as we received all the application documents, we will send the welcome packages with the acceptance letters and more informational material to the students.

New: international-fpn@maastrichtuniversity.nl